From: PlanningSSD PlanningSSD@environment-agency.gov.uk

Subject: Environment Agency Response W. Chiltington NP

Date: 21 June 2017 at 11:10

To: westchiltingtonnp@gmail.com

Dear Sir/Madam

Thank you for consulting the Environment Agency on your Draft Neighbourhood Plan. We are a statutory consultee in the planning process providing advice to Local Authori strategic plans.

Together with Natural England, English Heritage and Forestry Commission we have published joint advice on neighbourhood planning which sets out sources of environmental info

We aim to reduce flood risk, while protecting and enhancing the water environment. We have had to focus our detailed engagement to those areas where the environmental risks i

We are pleased to see that the proposed allocations have been directed to the areas at the lowest probability of flooding and that they are all located within Flood Zone 1.

We are also particularly pleased to see the comprehensive policy you have included on surface water management. This seems to give good consideration of flood risk and ensuri

If you have any queries regarding the above please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards Laura

Laura Lax Sustainable Places Solent and South Downs

Tel: 0208 4745902

Email: laura.lax@environment-agency.gov.uk

Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else.

We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any attachment before opening it.
We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by someor click hear to report this email as spam

